
We hope you are all okay and that you have had a 

lovely week.  

Our week in school 

We were busy learning all about Australia in school last week and we thought 

you might like to see some of the crafts some of the children made. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Reception! 
 

22.06.2020 

We made koalas 

and rain sticks- 

sorry, but we think 

it might have been 

our fault that it 

rained! 

We used cotton 

buds to do some 

Aboriginal art! 
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We have been so impressed with how much work you have been 

doing at home. It makes us really happy to know that you’re 

enjoying the activities we’re sending home. How many different 

countries have you ‘travelled’ to so far? 
 

Last week we watched a live video assembly by CAFOD. Maybe 

you would like to watch it too? 

https://cafod.org.uk/News/Events/Summer-hope-

assembly?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIudH9x7mV6gIVyu7tCh0DYQmoE

AAYASAAEgKznvD_BwE 

We talked about how other children around the world are 

dealing with Covid-19 and how lucky we are to have a home, 

clean water and soap to wash our hands.  

As we’re not in school there are some things we’ll miss out on this 

year, such as sports day or the summer fayre.  Maybe you could 

have your own at home? 

 

Next week is ‘National School Sports Week at Home’, so watch 

out for activities you can do with your family. We’ll all try to do 

some too!  

 

We hope you all have a wonderful week in the glorious sunshine. 

Take care and keep smiling! 

Lots of love, 

Mrs Piercy, Mrs Dodd, Mrs Chadry and Miss Meakin xxxx 

 

We all tried to 

make a Great 

Barrier Reef, but it 

was quite tricky! 

Can you spot the 

coral? 
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